10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 9 April 1986
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Thank you very much for your letter of 30 March which

reached me only on 8 April.

I saw President Kyprianou on 7 April and urged him
strongly to accept the United Nations Secretary-General's
revised documentation on Cyprus even if parts of it were
unpalatable to his government. This would enable
negotiations to move ahead on other issues of importance to
the Greek Cypriots. I think that this has to be the way
forward and that we must rely upon the Secretary-General's
efforts, though I shall certainly bear your kind offer of

help in mind.

I was interested to hear of your activities with the
European Council for Villages and Small Towns, and am sure
that Kenneth Baker or William Waldegrave would be ready to

talk to you.

With best wishes,

A

The Honourable Francis Noel-Baker




